
 

 
 
 

 

Before you submit: 
1. A template letter has been prepared for you to use as you draft your letter.  

2. All letters must include your name and the docket number, FDA-2014-D-1525. The template letter 

provided includes the docket number in the appropriate location. 

3. You can visit a webpage devoted to the draft guidance at regulations.gov and search for the guidance’s 

Federal Register Number, “FDA-2014-D-1525-0002.” 

The draft guidance’s name is “Mixing, Diluting, or Repackaging Biological Products Outside the Scope of 

an Approved Biologics License Application.” 

4. Once you’ve written your letter, you are ready to submit it. 

There are two ways to submit your letter: 
 By Mail:  

1. Address your letter to: 

Division of Dockets Management (HFA-305) 

Food and Drug Administration 

5630 Fishers Lane, Rm. 1061 

Rockville, MD 20852 

2. Letters must be mailed by May 6, 2015 so that they reach the FDA in time. 

3. Please also email your comment letter to ASRS Executive Vice President Jill Bill 

(jill.blim@asrs.org) us so that we can maintain our records. 

 Online: 

1. Follow this link to the correct submissions form: http://1.usa.gov/1FBbuAL 

2. You can either 

 Cut and paste your letter into the comment box (note there is a 5,000 character limit, which 

is approximately 1.5 typed pages), or  

 Upload your letter by clicking “choose files” and following the instructions (there is no 

character limit for an uploaded letter, but we recommend your letter not exceed two typed 

pages). 
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3. Scroll down the screen and provide your first and last name in the appropriate fields, check “I want 

to provide my contact information,” and fill out the online form when it appears. Deselect “I am 

submitting on behalf of a third party.” 

 
4. Click on the “Category” drop down menu and scroll down to select “Health Professional – A0007” 

 
5. Click on the blue “Continue” arrow in the bottom right hand corner 

6.  Verify that your information is correct. 

 Click the edit button if there is incorrect information. 

7. Check the “I read and understand the statement above” and click “Submit Comment.” 

8. A screen will appear with a confirmation number for your comment. Copy the number down as 

confirmation that your comments have been received. 

9. Letters must be submitted online by May 20, 2015. 

10. Please also email your comment letter to ASRS Executive Vice President Jill Bill 

(jill.blim@asrs.org) us so that we can maintain our records. 
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